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Re: Opposition to Chapter 1, Section 20, Appendix H of the “Ag Use
Protection Policy”

Dear Mr. Gordon

Please do not let Chapter 1, Section 20, Appendix H of the “Ag Use
Protection Policy” pass your approval. The CBM industry has been working
hard to comply with all the rules and policies set by WYEQC and the
WYDEQ. This policy not only puts tighter restrictions on CBM water
discharges but it also effects the rights of ranchers and landowners from
discharging water on their own property. Please do not let this policy
become a rule. We think that it should be up to the DEQ’s discretion and let
each decision be site specific.

Sincerely,

David Brennan
BEI






